Looking for Volunteers to go to Jail!

One of our most challenging and rewarding volunteer opportunities is to take the AA message to inmates
at our local jails. Requirements to be a volunteer vary for each institution, but in general, they look for at
least one year of sobriety, a volunteer application, a background check and a brief orientation meeting.
Because of the costs and staff time involved in certifying volunteers, they also ask that you make a
commitment to be a regular attender for at least a year.

The Douglas County Jail in Superior, Wisconsin is trying to Restart the AA meeting for
women, and they need female volunteers to bring the AA program to their female
inmates.

If you are interested in becoming a volunteer, please contact:
Douglas County Jail: Staff Contact — Leslie Walker 715-395-7446

They are also looking for some additional male volunteers to support their current
volunteers who run a men’s AA meeting in the jail on Wednesdays at 7:00 — 8pm.

Take a picture of this — spread the word
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